
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 28 September 2021 4:30 PM 
To: Andrew.Corbett@challengecommunity.org.au; Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; Shue Yin Lo 
<shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au>; Ruchi Bhatt <ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au>; Brent Ferguson 
<Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; Michael Robson <mrobson@asu.asn.au>; Kyle Scott 
<Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au>; Peter.Maher@challengecommunity.org.au; 
peggms24@gmail.com; Tony Doyle <tony.doyle@afei.org.au>; 'Ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au' 
<Ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au>; Tammy McAuliffe 
<Tammy.Mcauliffe@challengecommunity.org.au> 
Cc: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>; Mirella Franceschini 
<Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2018/26 - SCHADS - No requests for an oral hearing were made 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
On 22 September 2021 the Full Bench published a Statement setting out at paragraph [6]: 
 

[6] Any party wishing to cross-examine Mr Corbett, or who seeks an oral hearing, is to 
inform the Commission by no later than 4.00pm (AEST) on Tuesday 28 September 2021. 
Unless there is a request for an oral hearing, or we decide that an oral hearing is required, 
the remaining matters will be determined on the papers. In the event that a hearing is 
required the matter will be listed at 9.30am (AEST) on Thursday, 30 September 2021. 

No requests for an oral hearing have been made.  The hearing provisionally listed for 30 September 
2021 will not take place. The Full Bench will determine the outstanding matters on the basis of the 
material which has been filed. 

Kind regards, 
 
Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 

(My working days are Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday) 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 
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